
 

 

Wednesdays | Family Room | 6:00 p.m. 

WHAT’S HAPPENING MINISTRY UPDATES 

“To develop disciples of Christ who love Him, grow in Him, and serve Him”  
J o h n s t o n  C h a p e l  B a p t i s t  C h u r c h  •  3 0 4 . 4 2 5 . 6 3 1 5  •  o f f i c e @ j o h n s t o n c h a p e l . o r g  

Sunday 

 Bible Fellowships – 8:45 & 9:00 a.m.     

  

Wednesday 

 Ladies’ Prayer Group – Family Room – 6:00 p.m.  

 Student Small Groups – Youth Room – 6:30 p.m.    

 AWANA, Arrows, & Krew - Gym - 6:30 p.m.  

 MomLife - Room #132 - 6:30 p.m.  

 GROW Class – Auditorium – 7:00 p.m.  

  

Thursday 

 Men’s Prayer Group - Conference Room - 7:30 a.m.  

View in the app or visit: http://bible.com/events/49016214 

4th Quarter Finance Report 

Business Meeting 

10:00 A.M. Semiannual Business Meeting 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT TARGET MINISTRIES - will begin new sessions on 

Wednesday, February 15, from 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. Brochures are available 

at the Information Center to share with family, friends, neighbors and          

co-workers.   

Seminars and support groups for people who are     

experiencing separation and divorce. Learn to deal 

with the pain of the past and look forward to          

rebuilding your life. Meets in Room #129 

Helps children ages 5-12 (K-5th grade) heal from the 

pain they suffer from the loss of their family. Each 

week offers lessons as well as hands-on activities. 

Meets in Room #127. 

Support groups for people grieving the loss of someone 

close. Sponsors understand what you are feeling and 

offer comfort and encouragement during this difficult 

time. Meets in Room #136 

JANUARY MISSIONS OFFERING - will go toward the Ukraine Medical      

Ministry fund, which we support. These funds help the medical ministry in 

Ukraine that Dr. Miriam Wheeler began and Holly Friesen continues. An 

anonymous donor has offered to match gifts up to $5,000 this month! 

Please use a Missions Offering envelope for your gift.  

RECEIPTS FOR 2022 CONTRIBUTIONS - will be mailed soon. If you find an  

error or do not receive a receipt, please call the Church Office. To ensure the 

deductibility of your gifts, please do not file your 2022 income tax return until 

you receive a written report from the Church.  

THE YOUTH WILL HOST - a football party on Sunday,             

February 12, at 6:00 p.m. We will have food, games, and watch 

the Super Bowl, featuring an alternative halftime show. Invite 

your friends to come out, have a good time, and hear the gospel. 

The church will provide pizza, chicken, and drinks. We ask the 

students to bring a side or dessert.  

MOMS, DAUGHTERS, & LADIES OF ALL AGES - We are planning a trip to 

the Speak Truth in Your Heart Conference for Moms & Daughters at the 

Ark Encounter in Williamstown, KY, on February 24-25, 2023. Visit 

https://tomorrowsforefathers.com/speak-truth-in-your-heart-conference-

at-the-ark-encounter/ for additional information or to register by         

January 31! Don’t forget to sign up at the Welcome Center. Admission to 

the Ark is included with your ticket.  

PARENT-CHILD DEDICATION - will be held next Sunday. 

At this service, parents make a commitment to raise 

their child in a Christ-centered home. If you would like 

to participate, please contact Pastor Jason at       

jbowden@johnstonchapel.org.  

WE WILL OBSERVE COMMUNION - in our service on Sunday, February 5. Kids’ 

Club (grades 1-5) will be cancelled so parents can lead their families in     

communion. Prepackaged communion cups will be available at the Welcome 

Center. A Benevolent Fund offering will be received. The Benevolent Fund is 

administered by the Pastors and Deacons to care for needs within the church 

family. Please us a Special Offering envelope and mark it “Benevolent.”  

SEMIANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING - in our service today. Important        

decisions will be made on new Deacons, committee members, and the 2023 

budget. Minutes from our July 2022 meeting and subsequent votes are 

available at the Welcome Center.  

Work is scheduled to begin on the Auditorium house lighting on Monday,      

January 30. The Auditorium will be closed for the duration of this project. 

Beginning Wednesday, February 1, all main services will meet in the Fellowship 

Hall, with an overflow area in the Choir Room (#138). The upstairs lobby will 

remain open for entry and use of the elevator and nurseries. All services will 

meet at their regularly scheduled times and will continue to be livestreamed. 

We anticipate that services will resume meeting in the Auditorium on Sunday, 

February 26.  

WINTER JAM - Today the Youth are meeting at the church garage parking area 

at 2:00 p.m. to go to Winter Jam at the Charleston Coliseum. The cost of   

admission is $15, and your child must have $15 in cash to pay at the door. Each 

child will also need to bring about $20 for food at the Coliseum concession 

stands. We will return to the church between 10:30-11:00 p.m.  

The Ladies’ Prayer Group is open to 

all women who would like to spend 

some time in prayer before our      

Wednesday evening service. Pick up 

a prayer bulletin and join us in the 

Family Room at 6:00 p.m.  



 

 

Coming up... 

Attendance and Giving Last Week: 

Weekly Budget Need:  $24,882.63 

Jan. 29 Parent-Child Dedication 

Feb. 4 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast, Fellowship Hall, 8:00 a.m.  

Feb. 5 Communion, Kids’ Club cancelled; Benevolent Fund Offering 

 Our nursery is available during our Wednesday and Sunday services. 

 Kids Club for grades 1-5 meets every Sunday during our worship service. 

 Want a record of your giving to JCBC? Please use a church envelope. 

 The elevator and Lost & Found are located near the main stairwell. 

 Hearing devices are available at the Welcome Center. 

 The wireless network “JCBC Guest” is available.  Please silence phones and pagers. 

 Please use cups with lids when bringing drinks into the Auditorium. 

Helpful information for our guests 

GROWTH GROUPS 214 

SUNDAY MORNING 326 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 214 

OFFERING $21,802.01 

Keith Davey (MTM—VA)  

Our Sympathy to the Family of: 

Nina Harman 

Note Posted: 

 

   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The GO Fund exists to  support long-term career 
missionaries sent out by Johnston Chapel. If you desire 
to leave a legacy by funding missions, the GO Fund is for 
you! Gifts made to the GO Fund are invested for growth 
until a portion of the assets are set aside and dedicated 
to support a missionary in accordance with the Johnston 
Chapel Missions Strategy. 
 

How can I give? 
   
Cash or checks made payable to Johnston Chapel 

with “GO Fund” on the memo line and enclosed 
in a Special Offering envelope marked “GO 
Fund” 

   
  E-Giving through our website, 

www.johnstonchapel.org 
 
  Appreciated securities may be 

donated and may provide special 
income tax benefits to the donor* 

 
  The GO Fund can be a beneficiary of your will, trust 

or other estate planning strategy* 
 

*Contact Jim Nofsinger if this is of interest to you.  984 Halls Ridge Road, Princeton, WV 

January 22, 2023 

CALLING ALL MUSICIANS - singers, instrumentalists, technology people, or just 

people who want to praise the Lord… We would like to see more 

people on our stage, more variety, more of you serving in the 

Worship Ministries! Do you want to be part of a choir? A worship 

orchestra? The praise team? The band? Do you love technology 

and want to be part of our technology team? All of these       

ministries require people, and that means YOU! If you aren’t 

already part of our weekly rotation of musicians and technicians, Pastor Paul 

asks that you scan this QR code with your phone’s camera and complete the 

form so he has all your information. 


